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Postscript 

This first volume of the Catalogue of Molluscs in Wakayama Prefecture owes 
its completion to the assistance and cooperation of many individuals. To reiterate, 

on the occasion of eighty-eighth birthday of Dr. Tokubei Kuroda, in October, 1972, 

a publication committee was formally created. The actual work towards publication 
has, in fact, taken eight years. With the completion of the first volume, work towards 

completion of the second volume is already underway, to the great pleasure of the 

people concerned. There is still research which is as yet incomplete. It is the 
intention of the authors to submit the results in a supplement to this volume at 

a suitable opportunity. The editors wish to thank Drs. Tadashige Habe and 

I wao Taki who undertook editoral supervisory tasks as well as personally 

contributing their own articles; Drs. Takashi Tokioka and Norio Kikuchi for 

their continuing and daily assistance throughout the project; Messrs. Shoichiro 

Hayashi and Masayuki Hamamoto for providing data on various shell species; 

Mr. Hideaki Usuki and Dr. Michio Imafuku for providing plates, and photographs, 

and Mr. Koji Kitao for his drawings. 
Thanks are due to Mr. Tsutomu Tanaka for his editing work and finally we 

wish to express our wannest appreciation to all of those people, both in Wakayama 
Prefecture and elsewhere who contributed data, opinions concerning the material 
presented and in general, provided personal encouragement and assistance at difficult 

points. 

Finally, the arduous task of compiling and editing this work, requiring many 

years, would have been impossible without the continuing efforts of the editors, 

Messrs. Torao Yamamoto, Yorisaburo Toki and Hiroshi Minato, and the support 

and advice of Mr. Akira Nakanishi, General Director of Nakanishi Printing Co, 

Ltd., to whom, last but not least, we owe a debt of gratitude. 

Wakayama City 
July 1981 

Yasuo Koyama 




